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Comments: Dear U. S. Forest Service Director:

The Thompson Divide should be maintained as a wilderness area. It should not be defiled by grazing or mining.
Keeping the natural food chain for wild animals intact prevents any one species from getting out of control. In
addition to giving wildlife a place to remain wild, the trees are an important part of the cycle to remove carbon
dioxide from the air. With deforestation happening around the globe, it is very, very critical that we maintain our
forests.

The population of America suffers from lack of exposure to nature. Keeping the Thompson divide wild will give
many people a chance to explore the wondrous natural world.

Please keep the Thompson Divide off limits to destruction I'd the natural habitat.

Thank you,

C. Wulff



